Walter Chun CSP, CECM
P.O. Box 25850
Honolulu, HI 96825-0850

June 14, 1997

Attention: FOIA Officer
Office of Insular Affairs

U.S. Department of the Interior
Washington, D.C. 20240

A ié37

RE: Freedom of Information Act Request

To Whom It May Concern,

This is a Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request. The following information is requested: \\_
Copies of the funding documents for funding provided to the USDOL-OSHA Region IX for
the periods of 1990 to 1997. Funding provided to assist, enforce, train or any other services

relative to safe and healthful work places under the OSHAct.

Any reports associated with the funding provided for consultation, education, training,
enforcement in the Pacific for the same time period.

Any expenditure reports showing how the funding was spent.

Any correspondence, memos, emails, or other means of correspondence with Region IX
regarding this funding and the activities conducted with these funds.

If the Office of Insular Affairs is not the correct place for this information, could you let me know
who in the Dept of Interior would be cognizant of this information?

e

Walter Chun



